
 

  

 
 
 

8th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Your child will be bringing home any requested tickets for the Carol Concert tonight, 
as indicated through the google form on the letter sent out last week.  Following 
advice from Ebor and because of the new Covid variant, we have a reduced capacity 
in the hall so have only been able to allocate a maximum of 2 tickets per child. We 
realise this is disappointing for other family members wishing to watch but we need 
to put safety first and hope you understand.  
 
In addition, please can we ask everyone wear a face mask throughout the 
performance, unless exempt, and sanitize hands upon entry. We also ask that you 
take a lateral flow test and if positive or if you display any symptoms of covid, please 
not attend.  
 
As with all performances, please only take photographs of your own child as due to 
safeguarding reasons we have some children who cannot have their photos on social 
media.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Megan Gartland 
m.gartland@ebor.academy  
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